
May 14, 2020  
To: Campus 
From: Vice President for Administration and Finance  
Subject: ​[Campus] Associate Vice President & Dean of Students- Feedback Appreciated 
 
Colleagues, 

All finalists for the  position of Associate Vice President and Dean of Students have concluded 
their campus visits. Thank you to those who were able to attend the candidate open forums and 
provide the search committee with your feedback. 
  
For those who did not have the opportunity, please take a moment to view the campus open 
forums by visiting the Associate Vice President and Dean of Students ​website​. Please note that 
the video streams of open forums are restricted to campus community members only and will 
require you to login to view them. 
  
Please provide your feedback via the link above or by turning in feedback to Dayna Brown, 
dayna@csusb.edu​, by the end of the day Friday, May 15​th​.  
  
Best wishes for a successful Spring quarter, 
  
Doug 
  
_________________________________________ 
  
Douglas R. Freer, Ed.D. 
Vice President and Chief Financial Officer 
Administration and Finance 
 
 

https://www.csusb.edu/human-resources/associate-vice-president-and-dean-students

